
 

COVID-19 Advisory 19 
 
 

Conditional Movement Control Order (CMCO) – Affected Areas in the 
Klang District & Sabah State (09 Oct – 23 Oct 2020) 

 
Dear Students and Members of the Sunway Education Group (SEG) community, 

1. In an effort to curb the infections of Covid-19 which sees a spike over the past week, the National Security 
Council has announced on Wednesday, Oct 7 that four areas – three in Sabah (Sandakan, Papar and 
Tuaran) and one in Selangor (Klang) will be put under a conditional order (CMCO) for 14 days effective 
from Friday, Oct 9.  These are areas where more than 40 Covid-19 cases have been reported. 
 

2. During the CMCO, movements would be restricted except for those providing essential services.  Students 
and staff living in the Klang District and are affected by the CMCO are requested to be guided as follows:   
 
a. For Students 
 
 (i)   Kindly refer to your respective programme coordinators/ schools for the latest information 

regarding online learning support, scheduling, examinations, and all academic related 
matters. 

 
b. For Staff 
 

(i) You will be required to work from home. Please discuss with your respective heads/ 
coordinators to ensure that you have the essential items needed for work continuity. 

 
(ii) For Academic Staff, teaching and learning support will continue online. 
 
(iii) Please stay connected and maintain communication with your students and colleagues. 

 
3. SEG is guided by the various guidelines and instructions issued by the Malaysian Government, health and 

education authorities and we will endeavour to provide updates from time to time. 
 

3.1 Except for students and staff affected by the CMCO, the campus will continue to be operational, 
subject to strict adherence to set safety & health SOPs in order to minimize risk on our campuses. 
 

3.2 We will continue to commit towards ensuring the safety of our campuses from Covid-19 and urge all 
students, staff and visitors to comply with our SOPs to stay away from our campuses and premises if 
unwell, apply good hygiene practices, keep safe physical distancing and wear your facemasks properly 
at all times.  

 
We wish our colleagues and students affected by the CMCO safety and wellness and urge us all to be 
responsible and do our part to support our nation to flatten the curve while we continue to coexist with the 
threat of the coronavirus in our midst. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
Elizabeth Lee (Dr) 
Chief Executive Officer 
Sunway Education Group 
 
8 October 2020 @ 1630 hrs 

 


